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SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

MARCH GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
Pro shop closes at 6:00 pm beginning March 13th with Daylight 
Savings Time.   Last cart out at 5:45; carts must be returned to the 
lot no later than 8:00 pm or BEFORE DARK-whichever occurs first.  
Please call ahead for tee times. 
Mar 3-Rotary Club Golf - Noon shotgun 
Mar 6-Dorchester Shriner’s Golf at 8:30-course opens at 1:30 pm 
Mar 11-S’ville Chamber of Commerce-Noon shotgun-course closed 
Mar 12-Filipino Community Center Golf Classic- 8 am-t-times avail. 
Mar 15-SOBs TBD 
Mar 15-SHS Boys Golf vs. West Ashley-9 holes/6 t-times/4:00 pm 
Mar 19-SHS Golf Team Fundraiser-9:00 am shotgun 
Mar 23-MGLA Association Golf at 1:00 pm 
Mar 26/27-CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP-PRESIDENTS CUP (Low  Net )  
Men-Ladies AND Senior Titles will be awarded this weekend. 
Sign up in the pro shop beginning March 7th.   
Mar 26-Russell Hughes Fundraiser Golf at 2:00 pm. 
Mar 29-SHS Golf vs. West Ashley 4:00 pm 
Mar 31-S’ville Exchange  Club Golf Tournament 1:00 pm 
-----------------------------------------------------------------
FREE SHAG LESSONS at 6:30 pm and   

OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 with music by  
DJ  Wendell Nolan, Cash Bar, & the Snackbar is open: 

                MARCH 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 

                                 
MARCH 17 “TEAM TRIVIA”  

             WITH  DJ SHANE GRIFFIN AT 6:00 PM 
ST. PATRICK’S DAY  

 Corned Beef & Cabbage, Reubens, 
Potatoes & Carrots. 

 

               : 

Dan & Susan Sweat 
To qualify for the drawing your account must be paid in full and 

received by the 10th of each month. 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
2022 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 

MONDAY, MAR 7th, COOSAW CREEK, 10 a.m. 
       The $40 tournament fee is due at sign up by March 3rd. 

A USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
Our players must be members of Summerville Country 

Club to participate.  
Many thanks to Bob Sideikas and Allan Sharkey for their 

team leadership! 
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USGA HANDICAP – Carolinas Golf Association 

If you would like to add this service to your account please 
call or drop by the office.   If you no longer wish to keep this 
service active you must send a written notice to the office 
before Mar 15, 2022, to avoid being charged the $25 fee.  
Keep in mind to play in the Charleston Area Men’s Interclub 
you must have an active GHIN handicap account. 

 

       My friend and longtime co-worker, JoAnn West, 
passed away on February 17th.  JoAnn began her work at 
Kings Grant way back in the 90’s and transferred to the 
office at “Miler” once Kings Grant was sold.  She reluctantly 
retired in October 2014 but kept in touch and joined us for 
special occasions at the club.  I will miss her quick one-liners 
and witty abruptness that only JoAnn could pull off.  Rest in 
peace JoAnn – I will miss you my friend.   A memorial 
gathering will be held March 12 at 2:00 pm at Dyal Funeral 
Home.  My prayers are with Jim, Jimmy, Timmy, Chrissy, 
Debbie and all of JoAnn’s family. 

Joey Evans, Christine Sideikas’s husband, passed 
away late 2021.   Please join us for a celebration of Joey’s 
life on Sunday, March 20, at 4:00 pm at the Candlelite 
Pavilion.      

March 2022 is our transition month to a new credit 
card processing method and “cash discount” sales. There 
will be slight increases in the pro shop and  snack bar.  
Please bear with us as we work out the details with this new 
equipment.  Membership dues will remain the same for 
2021. 

We appreciate all of you and are always open for 
suggestions.   We are looking forward to spring!   
J  Suzanne 
Galatians 6:9 “And let us not grow weary of doing 
good for in due season we will reap, if we do not 
give up.” 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              2022 SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB CUP TEAM  
      

                                                                
Pictured left to right: Luke Summers, Steve Wilson, Brodie Blanton, 
Stephen Chellis, Kyle Boczkowski, Captain Barry Connor holding the 
Cup, Andy White, Kevin Thompson, Chris Asbell, Randy Henderson, 
Jimmy Waring, Derrick Johnson, Joe Waring and Danny Taylor. This 
picture was taken after Sunday’s winning round at Pine Forest, not all 
of our players were present for the picture.  Thanks to the entire team 
for their great effort and congratulations on winning  “THE CUP” again. 

BRAY’S BOGEYS 
Congratulations to our Summerville 

Cup team and Captain Barry Connor for 
making it three in a row against Pine 
Forest. It was a cold weekend and a lot 
of matches came down to the last couple 
of holes but we made enough shots down 
the stretch to get it done. Our next 
major club event will be the Club 
Championship on March 26-27. Remember we 
will be combining all club championships 
this year to this event - Overall Club 
Champion, Senior Club Champion, Ladies 
Club Champion as well as Presidents Cup 
(net Champions) for each division. The 
Powerball was postponed and will be 
played in the summer – date TBD at the 
moment.  

I hope the 80 degree bonus days in 
February lead to a great March for golf 
and give everyone ample time to prepare 
for the big Club Championship. 

           SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB  
  2022 GOLF TOURNAMENTS / EVENTS 
 
Mar 26, 27 – Club Championship & Presidents Cup 
 Open to all members; Men-Ladies-Senior Titles 
May 27, 28, 29-“Chick” Miler Invitational 
June 25, 26-Father Son/Daughter Golf Tourney 
July 4-Firecracker Blitz at Noon 
July 11-14 – Bray’s Junior Golf Camp 
July 15-Roy Meyers Junior Open 
July 16, 17 Member-Member-open to all members 
Aug 5, 6, 7-Member-Guest Weekend – open to all      
members & their guest- Pairings Party on Aug 5th 

Oct 30-The Cuthbert Classic 
Dec-Hartmann’s Christmas Open TBD 
Dec-Member/Employees Christmas Party TBD 

THE 
SUMMERVILLE 

SOIREE 
March 04, 6:00 PM – 11:00 PM 
  Summerville Country Club 

About the Event: 

The Summerville Soiree is an annual 

fundraiser gala ball to support the Rick and 

Kathy Janney Memorial Scholarship to The 

Citadel.  The scholarship will be awarded to a 

worthy cadet that has lost a parent to cancer 

or is pursuing a degree that will support 

finding a cure for cancer.  All profits from this 

event will go towards the scholarship. The 

Summerville Soiree is graciously hosted 

by the Baker Motor Company and The 

Summerville Citadel Club at the 

Summerville Country Club. 
 

Tickets available at: 
summervillecitadelclub.org 


